



June 16, 2010

VIA E-MAIL & HAND DELIVERED

Mr. David Danner, Executive Director & Secretary Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW P.O. Box 47250 Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re: Policy Statement to Review State Universal Service Policies Docket No. UT-100562

Dear Mr. Danner:

Enclosed for filing are an original and twelve (12) copies of Comcast Cable's Response to the WUTC's Questions Concerning Appropriate Universal Service Policies in Washington in connection with the above-referenced docket.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns you may have regarding this filing.

Sincerely,

/S/ Rhonda Weaver

Rhonda Weaver
Sr. Director of Government Affairs
Comcast Cable
(360) 481-1377 (cell)
(360) 357-1265 (department fax)
Rhonda weaver@cable.comcast.com

Enclosures

Cc: Brian Thomas, WUTC (E-mail)